
Year 5 Peek at the Week 
8th September 2023 

Our Learning 
This week, the year 5 team were very excited to wel-
come our new classes into year 5. We kicked off 
year 5 with some PSHRE work on goals and aspira-
tions, recapped the formal elements in art and cele-
brated our Platinum Jubilee.   

In maths, we reintroduced the children to Maths 
mastery, investigated Roman numerals and en-
joyed a 1950s lesson on number formation.   

In English, we learnt about the WW2 experiences 
of German and English children through role 
playing activities and videos.  

Next week,  we will begin our science unit on forces. 
Here we will recap our knowledge of forces in gen-
eral and then apply this a range of experiements. In 
art, we will also begin our unit on propaganda 
posters by looking at recent posters encouraging us 
to “Stay at Home” during the pandemic. 

In maths, we will continue place value focusing 
on numbers to 100,000 and 1,000,000.               I 

In English,  we will start reading our book ‘Rose 
Blanche’. Here we will be discussing the plot 
points in the story, using drama and writing sen-
tences that explore the characters’ emotions. 

Important Dates / Reminders 
Homework is due in every Friday.  

Children should also complete one piece of 
homework each week from the Autumn 1  
Homework menu. 

Spelling test each Friday. 

Don’t forget to wear the correct PE 
kit to school each Tuesday.  

 

 

Star of the week will be announced every Friday.  

                                                 Maple:                  Ofili:                Dawe:    

Word of the Week: resume 

Remember to read 3 times a week and practise your timetables on Rockstar Maths and Doodle Maths. 

Contact us: year5@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 


